ORMIDALE CRUISE.

I+ has been arranged to charter the '"Countess of
Breadalbane" for a cruise on Saturday, 30th lay, 1964,
leaving Craigendoran at 2.10 p.m. and Gourock at 2.40 p.m.
for Ormidale (weather and circumstances permitting), where
members will have about twenty-five minutes ashore. 1t is
pointed out that landing at Ormidale will be at members'
own risk. The return will be by train from Gourock or
Craigendoran. Tickets (10/- for adults, 5/~ for
juveniles) are still available to Club members from ifr.

George li. Stromier, 80 lount Annan Drive, Glaspow, S.4.



